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Where respondent lives Number of 
respondents 

Warner to Elliot 8 

Elliot to Western Canal 3 

Western Canal to Guad 6 

Guadalupe to Watson 2 

Watson to US 60 5 

Tempe South of Warner 5 

in Tempe but not in project area 22 

Do not live in Tempe 5 
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From: Taaffe, Sue
To: Kajfez, Laura
Subject: FW: County Club path from Warner to Elliot
Date: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 11:27:42 AM
Attachments: IllustratedPlanView 022021 Page 2.jpg

-----Original Message-----
From: Walman, Chase <Chase_Walman@tempe.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2021 10:52 AM
To: >
Cc: Taaffe, Sue <sue_taaffe@tempe.gov>
Subject: RE: County Club path from Warner to Elliot

Good Morning ,

Thank you for taking the time to email about the Country Club Way Project. I completely understand your concern,
and that same sentiment was shared by many of your neighbors. Following our first round of public meetings and
these concerns, we conducted a tree inventory to identify where the path could shift, and where the path couldn't
shift, which trees would need to be identified for relocation or removal. Currently, between Elliot and Warner we
are identifying 38 trees that would need to be relocated or removed, however, we are specifying 158 new trees to go
in their place.

So you can see specifically which trees are impacted, I have attached a map for your reference that shows the trees
that are presently being identified for removal or relocation (red circles).

After you have reviewed, please let me know if you have any additional questions or comments.

Have a good day,

Chase Walman | Transportation Planner
City of Tempe | Engineering & Transportation
e: chase_walman@tempe.gov
o: (480) 858-2072

-----Original Message-----
From: >
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 4:04 PM
To: Walman, Chase <Chase_Walman@tempe.gov>
Subject: County Club path from Warner to Elliot

Hi Chase,
Just a quick question:  Will you be cutting down any of the existing trees?  They’re  beautiful trees along the burn of
the Walgreens’ parking lot. My house is 2 houses south of the planned Buena Vista rest node. These trees provide
wonderful morning shade on my back yard.
Thanks so much for your consideration in answering.

Tempe, AZ. 85284
Sent from my iPad

IV. Emailed Comments
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